
Help Your rugby Club 
Dear Brentwood Rugby club members 

We need your help in raising sponsorship funding for the club. We and our 

children have the privilege to play and support one of the largest community 

sports organisations in Essex with over 450 mini/youth and 300 senior 

members. 

The timely payment and collection of club subs are of course an important 

funding revenue for the club, but additional funds from sponsorship are 

essential for such things as pitch and floodlight maintenance and care, 

floodlight operation, clubhouse repairs and a myriad of other day to day 

operating costs, that benefit all members, both playing and social. 

From the youngest under6’s through to the Under 18’s, seniors and Vets, we 

all benefit from the facilities that the club offers. 

We are therefore asking that any members who are business owners ,from 

the smallest sole traders to the largest corporations ,and those employed by 

the same, to consider sponsoring the club or approaching there employers for 

sponsorship. 

Your business  can benefit from being seen by Bentwood rugby club members 

as well as visiting teams as a sponsor of one of the most successful 

community sports clubs in Essex and you will have the satisfaction that you 

have put something back to a club that gives so much to us and our children. 

Packages start from £200 to £1000 including the opportunity for rugby 

International tickets and club hospitality. We are of course happy to discuss 

any bespoke sponsorship deals. 

Your support is essential to help us to maintain and improve Brentwood 

rugby Club for all. Thank you for your consideration and support. 

Andrew Bird  

Tel. 07774 415273       email:  andrew.bird@brentwoodrugbyclub.com 
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